
September 13, 2024

Dear Members,

We hope this message finds you well and enjoying the early days of the hockey season. We are
writing to provide you with an important update regarding the ongoing reorganization
discussions among Elmvale Minor Hockey, Midland Minor Hockey, and Penetang Minor Hockey.

Over the summer, our associations have been working diligently to navigate the complexities of
the reorganization process. We are now targeting a vote on the proposed changes in the fall of
2024. This vote will be a crucial step in shaping the future of hockey in our area.

In the coming weeks, you will receive more detailed information, including:
● The specific date and rules for the vote
● Comprehensive details on the proposed reorganization
● Dates and formats for information sessions where you can learn more and ask questions

before the vote

Our goal throughout this process has been to collaborate effectively and ensure that the needs
and desires of our members are at the forefront of our decisions. We are committed to
transparency and engagement, and we believe that these upcoming sessions will provide
valuable insights and clarity.

Thank you for your continued support and patience as we work towards a collective future that
benefits everyone involved. We look forward to sharing more details with you soon and to your
participation in the upcoming vote.

Best regards,

Ryen Oakes
President
Elmvale Minor Hockey

Colleen Baker
President
Midland Minor Hockey

Duane Homick
President
Penetang Minor Hockey


